Atlas Minerals
Division of Atlas Corporation
Poxt Offioe Box 1202
Moab, Utah 84838 1207
Phone 806 250 8181

July 16, 1990

Mr. Ray Hall, Director

Uranium Recovery Field Office
Region 1V

U.S. Nuclear Requlatory Commission
P.O., Bcx 25325

Denver, CO 80225

RE: Source Material License
SUA-917, Docket No. 40-3453.
Monthly Radon Report

Dear Mr. Hall:

This letter confirms the radon results obtained for the
month of June (May 31 - June 29) from our Moab monitoring

stations. These results were obtained from Terradex
Corporation 7-16-90.

Station No. Location Rn222 pCi/L

NE (near stockpile)
Near River
NW of Tails Pond
Arches
Background Station

Sincerely,

ol l. X ga{/: cetle

Dale L. Edwards
Radiation Control Coordinator
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